Date:

Released under the John

Assassination Records

ollection Act of 1992 44 USC 2107 Note). ase#:NW 53244 Date:

8/26/201

Agency Information

AGENCY: LBJ

RECORD NUMBER: 177-10001-10466

RECORD SERIES: NSF, COUNTRY FILE, VIETNAM ADDENDUM, ROGER HILSMAN (VIETNAM-DIEM)

AGENCY FILE NUMBER:

Document Information

ORIGINATOR: CIA

FROM:

TO:

TITLE:

DATE: 10/23/1963

PAGES: 5

SUBJECTS:

NEED SUBJECT ASSIGNED

DOCUMENT TYPE: REPORT

CLASSIFICATION: Unclassified

RESTRICTIONS: 1C **CURRENT STATUS:**

Redact

DATE OF LAST REVIEW: 04/21/1998

OPENING CRITERIA:

COMMENTS: DOC. #4V

v9.1

23 Catober 1953

BUBJECT: Sequence of CAS Contacts with Violanmese Generals.

23 August CAS officer mosts with Ceneral Trea Van Den, Acting
Chief of Stail, Vietnamene Armed Forces. Concrat Den
states Generals had perticipated in decision to impose
martial law. Den implies further developments of which
the imposition of martial law is the first step but refuses
to reveal successing staps. Den discusses alternates to

Diom but rejects present political exiles on feasible diteractive.

If August Brigadier Coneral Nguyon Khanir, Commanding Conord II Corps, contacts CAS officer in Spigon. Coneral Khanir etates generals for Ago family Chinking of accommodation with DRV, and if this proves true generals will not. Coneral Khanir requests statement of D.S. position.

26 August Ambadeader Lodge and Coneral Harlins propose that CAS
convey word of new U.S. position to generals. As first
step, Coneral Tran Talen Thiem, Cirief of Staff, Joint General
Staff and Coneral Harlen Thanh chosen for centact. Pollowing
white points are decided so basis for approach to generals:

- a. Policitation of further claboration of nation aspects of present thinking and planning. What should be done?
- b. Agreement Man's must go.
- c. Question of retaining Diam or not left up to generals.
- d. Benses and other arrestees must be released immediately and flye-point egreement of 18 June be fully carried out.
- o. U.S. cannot be of any help during initial action of assuming power of the elect. Emirely their own action, win or lose. Doo't expect be balled out.
- f. U.S. will provide direct support during any interim period of bresidown central government mechanism.

SECPLET

STODET

- g. If Whi's do not go and if Buddhist elimition is not redressed as indicated, we would find it impossible continue milkary and economic support.
- h. It hoped bloodshed can be avoided or reduced to elsolute minimum.
- i. It hoped that during process end effer, developments conducted in such measur as to retain and increase the necessary relations between Vistnamese and Americans which will allow for progress of country and successful prosecution of the war.
- 26 August Ceneral Whiem contested and acquainted with above points.
 Which states that generals are in accord with these points and that CAS officer should discuss them with Ceneral Duong Van blink, Military Advisor to President. Ceneral Chien contest with General Chien.
- 26 Augusta Central Meani contacted of Floies. Khani states he not yet ready to move but awaiting indications Was propering rapprochement with DRV. Requests protection for families of Generals in the event decision for sotion.
- August Ceneral Chiem again contacted and states that the question of a military coup had been discussed by a committee of generals headed by Ceneral "Big" blinh and they are agreed a coup will occur within one work. Ceneral Thiem receives assurances that all possible stops will be telena to esnist the families of generals in the event of failure of the coup.
- 28 sugnet General Chien during brief contact with CAS efficer makes errengements for meeting between CAS efficers and General "Big" blink on 20 August.
- 20 August Cenerals "Fig" Minh and Mriem contacted by CAS officers.

 Ceneral Minh asked for token of V.S. determination to support coup group and stated that token should be a severance of economic aid in order to force Mu's hand. No specific response was given to his request for a cut in economic aid.

SECRET

SECRET

lengua el

Major General Le Van Min and oppositioned Del Viet politicien Bui Diem seek out Mr. Putus Phillips, Usom, and request specific verification that meeting between General Minh and CAS officers had Ambassador Lodge's approval. Mr. Phillips discusses this with the Ambassador and is told to inform Coneral Kim that approach was bonn fide and had Ambassador's complete blessing. This testings passed to Coneral Kim later on 20 August.

29 August

Twitish MI-6 station chief in Seigon informs CAS officer of report that Diam government will begin errect of generals within twenty-four bours. Constal Kim contacted to his boing by CAS officer and caled to pass on warning to Ceneral Dig Kim. Concrat Kim agrees to do this.

St August.

Octoral Esplica meeta viin General Shiens. Control Kinem statos ARVN generals were not ready as they ald not have enough forces under their control.

II Munust

Mir. Finilips mosts General Kim who takes same line.

4 September

Contact with General Ten That Dina at his initiative.

Coneral Dich in highly aginated state made vague Errects

cyclust anyone attempting to encroach upon his powers.

No specific points related by Dinh. Over-ell impression
from meeting was Dich highly emotional with grantices
estimate of his own influence.

16 September

Ceneral Ishiam requested a meeting at which he elated that the generals still had a plea and thet they were growing more and more concerned over the possibility of a reconciliation between Neuth and South Victuam sponsored by Ngo Linh Niat. The general told of requests made to President Diem for the Cabinet posts of Defense, Interior, payelusiogical Unriane and Educations the generals having abled for these to be assigned to military men.

20 September

Meeting with Comural Kidom at his request. To stated that Coneral "Dig" hills had directed that meetings be held in order to keep commo open with American community. He stated no coup would be mounted with Diem's answer to Cabinet posts demands mentioned 1d Replember had been

SÉCRET :

SFORET

received. General Kisem cited growing Viet Cong strength, stated he felt that would force Diezn to accede to generals' demands for Cobinst posts.

2 0000002

Accidental meeting with Coneral Don who said he had been brying to establish contact for come time. Requested meeting later thei day of Nha Trang.

2 Consser

Mesting with General Don which had been elemed with DCM Trucheart. General Don stated 'Dig' Mish wested a 6 October meeting. Added that generals had a specific when.

5 October

Mosting with Constal "Big" him which bad been approved by the Ambedsader. (CAS was instructed to elicit information, to be non-committed to coup plans and not to appealate on U.S. policy.) General blink requested U.S. position on a coup, esking securences such a plan would not be thursted. He outlined three possible plane for a coupwhich were

- a. Assessingtion of Numbed Ngo Mult Can, retaining Precident Lion
- b. Proirciement of Seigen by military units
- c. Direct confection between williamy units in Spigon

CAS officer con-committed in his replies to Minh's request for essurences. Mini indicated his understooding of this. Stated he would contact CAS for subsequent meeting.

ම එරෙවෙන

In opered of routine limited contact, CAS met with Control Lindom. His impression was that Whien was getting cold feet, wanting to take by-stander role if any coup ettempts still being pleased.

16 Colaber

CAS officer confected by Visinamose cities who had been previously agreed upon as a mossage paster. Cesseal Don had made this suggestion as a way of establishing an afternate means of communication between kinaself and

SEGRET

SEGRET

CAS officers. The message was that on the right of 18 Catober at a reception given by Caparal Markins for Ambassader Lodge, either Canoral Don or Caparal Minh would approach the Ambassader and ask if CAS officer (Colonel Canola) spoke with anthority. The Ambassader was informed and agreed to passer this question was informatively. (At 18 October reception both Canorals Don and Minh were present; no mention was made of Colonel Conein.)

23 October

leading with Concret Don at his intlative. Concret Con ipsof by recent receiver with Constal Seption of which the letter had eximal General Don to stop the ecop plotting of one of his subsectacts coloupid. Central Don demanded to know the ensuer to his previous questions with respect to U.S. attibudo toward a comp. CAS officer replied, specifing on instruction that U.S. would not their to change of government or dray equal to a new regime if it appeared espaids of introcaing effectiveness of military effort, privoquis har, tem est etr orresper reluços primore morking relationships with V.S. CAS officer ested Concret Don to preduce proof that the generale compountable existed. General Don replied that plans were well advanced et bred et redeted 42 eo noiseimme viece binom ed tedt bere CAS officers the governote pullided organization pleas. A meeting is echoculed at 1960 hours, 24 Cotober in order to nede eith evisora



This document is from the holdings of:

The National Security Archive

Suite 701, Gelman Library, The George Washington University 2130 H Street, NW, Washington, D.C., 20037

Phone: 202/994-7000, Fax: 202/994-7005, nsarchiv@gwu.edu

Read related article:

New Light in a Dark Corner: Evidence on the Diem Coup in South Vietnam, November 1963

2020-11-01